          >>>>>>>>  ANNOUNCEMENT   <<<<<<<<<

 GGF Grid Computing Environments Workshop on Grid Web Services

                December 6-7, 2001

     Crowne Plaza Cabaña Hotel in Palo Alto, California.

The second GCE Workshop will focus on grid web services and the

Proposed testbed. This workshop will be hosted by the NASA/IPG

Project, and will be held right after the 3rd Annual IPG Workshop

(http://www.ipg.nasa.gov/). Registration information can be found at:

    http://gridport.npaci.edu/workshop/webserv01/

There will be a $50.00 fee that will cover some basic costs. Due to the high level of interest expressed in this workshop, it will run for 2 full days. 

BACKGROUND:

The decision to hold this workshop was made earlier in the year, and is an outcome of a workshop held at SDSC in May. See http://www.computingportals.org for details).  Preliminary agenda items include:

· Presentations from active web services projects

· GCE Web Services Testbed

· Architecture

· Definition of web services to support

· Timelines/commitments

· Proposed Web Services Working Group

The goal of this workshop will be to hold general discussions of grid web services and to arrive at a finalized plan for the testbed.

This workshop is open to active participants of the Global Grid Forum.

If you care to be part of the organizing committee, please 

let us know.

Please contact Maytal Dahan (mdahan@sdsc.edu) for information 

regarding workshop registration details.

Hope to see you in May -

Mary, Dennis, Geoffrey

